MEMO

To: File – Benjamin DeWitt Funderburk House

From: HLC Staff

Date: October 2, 2023

Re: Comments from State Historic Preservation Office on Amended Survey &

Research Report for Benjamin DeWitt Funderburk House, Matthews

By email dated September 15, 2023, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the amended Survey & Research Report for the Benjamin DeWitt Funderburk House. In summary, the issues raised included the following:

• Suggestions of additional character-defining interior elements of the house to be included within the enumerated list of interior features covered by the proposed amended landmark designation.

Following review of the amended Survey & Research Report and the SHPO feedback, the HLC staff revised and updated the amended Survey & Research Report to address the issues raised.